
 

 

 

Date: 7th May 2020 
 

 

How is everybody doing? It has been a long time since 

we saw each other and I miss you dearly. I hope to see you 

very soon! Meanwhile, keep having fun at home with your 

family, explore, play, create and enjoy the activities that 

we have prepared for you. 

Today, we will read a story The Scarecrow’s Wedding. I 

wonder if you know what a scarecrow is and where we can 

find them. 

Then, we will get messy with corn flour and we will also 

build a den. When I was little, I loved reading books in my 

den because it was very cosy and snugly there. Maybe you 

could try doing it as well and you will like it as much as I 

did. 

Remember to join Abi, Giles and coaches Mickey and 

Alex in their special video activities for you. You can do 

drama, singing and P.E. with them just like at Clowns. 

Have a fantastic day and I will see you soon. 

  

Love, 

From Eva 
  
 

 


